FREE TRANSIATION

COMPANIA AUXILIAR MARITIMA,Ltda.
Bilbao, 15th June, 1966

Dear Sirs,

8.s. "NUNEZ DE BALBOA"

We refer to your records in connection with the
renewal of the aft steering engine block, Docking and
Annusl Boiler Survey which are due before the 30%h inst.

However, the rlook is ready to be fitted in this
bort but we have engaged the ship for a three months
voyage, and we would like to carry out the Boiler Survey
and the fitting of the block after this Voyage and we shall
be pleased if you would approach your London Office in order
to ask for a postponement until the 15th October when
these items can be dealt with at S.E. de C.Naval, Bilmo

If you consider necessary to examine the damaged
ngine cyl. block for the postpon ment, we have

Yours faithfully,

~ ©2020

b, Lloyd’s Register
39 Foundation




